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30 April 1991

Dear Dr Alderdice

Again our best wishes and continued support.

Yours sincerely

Hu\\

Chairperson: A-J- McCoimack.
Deputy Chairperson. - R ' AtM.-: ,' -.

May all those involved realise that this may be "the last change 
to be part of an historic settlement".

Stephen Hull
Secretary, Queen's Alliance

Se.'"elary■ S S-A Hull.
Treasure:: Ms J E-G'eaves

O.U.B STUDENTS' UNION,
University Road, 

Belfast ’BT7 1PE.
Tel: In Term - (0232) 669577/ 320096

Out 01 Term-(0662)243778/(0762)334831

Dr John Alderdice
Party Leader
Alliance Party of Northern Ireland
88 University Street
Belfast
BT7 1HE

Queen’s

ALLIANCE

On behalf of Queen's Alliance I am writing to extend to you and 
to the rest of the Alliance party team our best wishes for the 
inter-party talks.
We know that you will represent the Alliance Party and our voters 
admirably, and will do your utmost to see a successful outcome to 
the talks.



Alliance
5 May 1991,

Dear Stephen,
Thank you very much for your kind letter of good wishes.

With All Good Wishes,
Yours sincerely,

Dr John T Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

Mr Stephen Hull, 
Secretary, 
Queen's Alliance, 
QUB Students Union, 
University Road, 
BELFAST BT7 1PE.

I deeply appreciate the support of Queen's Alliance. I have 
had many messages of encouragement and support for the Talks 
which we hope will move into plenary tomorrow. You can be 
sure that the Alliance Team will give the fullest possible 
commitment to a successful outcome. I am grateful to know 
that the negotiating team will have your full backing.
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